
Irene Lopez and Bill Keebler

Irene and Bill are from Salt Lake City Utah. They
have been friends for the past 5 years. They are both
explorers and horse enthusiasts. When ever they have
a long weekend, they like to go camping and search
for Wild Mustangs. They go out several times a year.
Sometimes they never see any horses at all. This year
they were very lucky when they found a large herd
from the Cedar Mountain Herd Management Area
fifty miles west of Salt Lake City. All the Wild
Mustang pictures on our Web-site at this time are
from that trip.

The USWHBA would like to thank Irene and Bill
for letting us use their photos on our Web-site. If you
would like to contact Irene and Bill about their
photos or the methods they use to find and
photograph Wild Mustangs, you can contact them at
the following e-mail addresses.

Irene Lopez irene12taurus69@yahoo.com

Bill Keebler bkeebler101@yahoo.com
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